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16.10.2019 

Dear parents,  

 

Please find below details of events taking place this term, and a list of dates for your diary. 

 

Wear it Pink – Breast Cancer Day 

 

You may have already received a Class Dojo message regarding the ‘Wear it Pink’ Day we 

will be sharing on Thursday 17th October. Children are expected to wear normal school 

uniform but are also invited to wear an item of pink that day i.e. a hat, a belt, hair band or 

other accessory. We would love to see all the children taking part. 

 

Shoe Box Appeal 

 

Your child should have come home with a leaflet regarding Operation Christmas Child 

(Shoebox Appeal) in their book bags. We will need to have our boxes ready to send to 

the collection points by Friday 8th November when we will gather all of the shoeboxes 

together at our Collective Worship so that the children can see what they have achieved. 

 

If you have not received a leaflet, spare copies are available from the School Office. 

 

Open Afternoon 

 

All parents/carers are welcome to join their children in class from 2pm on Thursday 17th 

October sharing in the learning this term. Should you wish to have a tour of the schools 

other facilities, please contact the office to register your interest. Tours will take place 

from 1.30pm. 

 

At 3pm we will all congregate on the playground to share in the unveiling of the wonderful 

new mosaic’s and to launch our new vision & values statements.  

 

Bags 2 School 

 

Twice a year FOSS arrange a Bags 2 School event where parents and carers can fill a bag 

with unwanted clothes which are then weighed. The weight of the unwanted items is then 

turned into a cash value which is donated to the school and benefits all of the children.  Bags 

will be sent home shortly with instructions of acceptable items, and for you to start filling. 

On Friday 25th November the bags will need to arrive at the Community Rooms and 

delivered to a member of FOSS by 9am at the latest. 
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Children in Need 

 

On Friday 18th November we will be playing our part as a school in the Children in Need 

day. Further details of what to expect on that day will be communicated to parents and 

carers after half term by the School Council. 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

October 

Week Beg 14th - Shoebox Appeal 

17th - Wear Pink for Breast Cancer Day  

17th - Open Afternoon 2pm  

18th - INSET Day  

19th - 27th Half Term Holiday  

 

November 

8th Deadline for Shoebox Appeal 

Week Beg 11th Anti-bullying Week- ‘A change starts with us’ 

12th & 14th Parent Consultations – bookings open week beg 28th October 

18th Children in Need Day 

Week Beg 18th Assessment Week for Years 1-6 

25th November Bags 2 School 

 

December 

10th KS1 Production 9:30am  

11th KS1 Production 2pm  

12th FS Nativity 9:30am  

13th FS Nativity 9:30am  

16th KS2 Carol Concert 1:45pm  

17th Open Afternoon 

19th Last day of term 

 

January 

7th January First day of term 

 

As always, if you have any comments or concerns you wish to discuss, please do contact us 

in the usual ways. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 
 

Mrs E Gore-Rowe 

Headteacher 


